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Podickory Point Community Association Newsletter

New Board

Members 2006

The mail ballot in January
elected these Community
Members to the PPCA Board.

Stan Lemon, President
Dan Russell, Vice President
Dieter Grotheer, Treasurer

Ginny Jones, Secretary

UNACCEPTABLE MATERIAL

Junk Automobiles, Trailers, Gas and Propane Tanks, Tree
Trunks, Oil Drums or Tanks, Liquids, Boats, Tires, Logs,
Paint, Refrigerators or Air Conditioners

County Dumpster Coming

May 9 to May 11, 2006

Please mark your calendars - the County Dumpster
will be located at the Community Lot on Tydings
Road from May 9 through May 11, 2006. This is a
great time to clear out that attic and de-clutter those
garages. Please make sure that you do not dispose
of any of the items or products that are prohibited.

New Community

Logo Contest

It seems to us that as a matter of
Community pride we should have
a new logo that represents this
Association and the Community,
that we can use on Association
Letterhead and Correspondence.

With so many talented people in
this neighborhood, it will be fun to
see what you come up with! The
Contest Rules are really simple.

Submit to the Secretary, your
ORIGINAL design drawing on a
sheet of 8-1/2"x 11" white paper,
with your typed name, address
and phone number. Drawings/text
must be appropriate in content for
the general public to be accepted
as an entry. The acceptability of
content  will be by sole
determination of the PPCA Board
of Directors. Deadline for all

entries will be May 15, 2006.
Winning entry becomes the
copyright property of PPCA.

Submissions cannot be returned.

All entrants will receive
fair and equal treatment,
and those Logo Entries
submitted will be
presented to the
Community Members for
a Popular Vote. One entry
per household. All entries
must be made by a PPCA
Member only. (the name
of the submitters of
entries being voted upon,
will be secret until the
final winner is chosen).
The Logo Entry that
receives  the highest
number of PPCA Member
votes is the winner. In the
event of a tie vote, there
will be a runoff vote taken
by the PPCA Members.
The Winning Logo will be
adopted by Resolution of
the Board of Directors,
and henceforth may be
used in conjunction with
the Podickory Point
Community  Association
name.

More details will be

available at
Party.

the Spring

BOARD OF
DIRECTORS MEETINGS

All PPCA Board
Meetings are Open
Meetings. Anyone with
a Community matter to
bring to the Board’s

attention or wishing to
Petition the Board on a

PPCA issue may call
Stan Lemon, President,
to inquire as to the date

and time of the next

scheduled Board
Meeting.

Printing Your
Newsletter

Editor: Virginia Jones,
2119 Harbor Drive, Annapolis, MD
21409.

All Newsletter content is subject
to publication refusal by the
Editor or Board, without cause.
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GOODBYE, WINTER!
HELLO, SPRING!

Community Member
Submissions to the
Newsletter are
Welcomed.

Committee
Standings

If you are a member of PPCA
and have something you would
like to have published in the
next newsletter, please send it
in writing to the Editor, and it
must  contain the name,
address, phone number, and
signature of the person
submitting. Verification will be
made by the Editor of the
information provided, before it
is published.

In future publications, we
will review the possibilities of
adding classifieds for the PPCA
homeowners to post items they
would like to sell or trade.

artytime again! The
P Podickory Point

Community Association
will be sponsoring the Spring
Fling at the Podickory Point
Yacht Club on Sunday, March
26, 2006, 3:00 PM. (Community
meeting starts at 2:00 P.M.)

2006 Dredging Committee

Ginny Jones, Chairperson
with Jeff Wilson and
George Gauniel. At this
writing, the committee is
exploring the options for
inclusion of the creek in
the County Waterway
Improvements Plan for
future dredging and creek
maintenance. Please
contact them for info on
community dredging
activity.

The 2004 Maryland
General Assembly passed
a law (Senate Bill 568)
which permits
condominiums,
homeowners
associations, and housing
cooperatives to provide
meeting notices

and deliver information to
owners by electronic
transmission (e-mail/web)
where certain conditions
are met. Such
transmissions must be
capable of creating a
record, which may be
retained,

retrieved, reviewed and
reproduced in paper format
by the recipient.

The PPCA Board has asked
that those Members who
are willing to accept email
transmissions of PPCA
information, notices and
Association business
correspondence, please
provide your email address
to Dieter Grotheer,
Treasurer. This will
inevitably save some
money in mailing costs.
Your email address will
NOT be published in our
PPCA telephone directory.

This will not preclude those
Members who do not have
access to e-mail, from
receiving printed mailings
of the PPCA
correspondence via the
USPS. If you have any
questions or need further
information, please contact
the PPCA Secretary, Ginny
Jones 410-757-0845.

GET INVOLVED!
PPCA needs
participation for
Community Emergency
Disaster Preparedness to
compile lifesaving or
crisis management tools
& services & volunteers
within our neighborhood.
Can you help?

Please bring a covered dish of your favorite hors d’oeuvres or finger foods. RSVP to
Kerry Wilson at 410-757-1335, with your hors d’oeuvres or dessert contribution, so that
she may keep the list of goodies and attendees updated. Thank You.

Topographic Map of Podickory Creek Vicinity- Anne Arundel County DPW
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